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 Niels Nielsen OBJEMPER2015/6386/P 29/01/2016  12:16:25 Dear Planning team,

We are writing to you as we are the next door neighbour - 147 Gloucester avenue- of the above 

applicant. We can see from the application that the planned extension would compromise our privacy 

and security. In particular they are proposing to build a terrace that would virtually would but up 

against ours and would allow someone on their terrace to be looking into our living room, which is not 

the case today. We can see that they are trying to make a similar extension to what we did a number of 

years back, but there are fundamental differences. Firstly, when we extended our house and filled in the 

void on the ground floor, we did not in any way take any light away from our neighbours, which is very 

different in the proposed extension. The issue of light is not affecting us, but does affect the neighbour 

on the other side significantly. Also, the terrace we build on the ground floor did not come close to 

their terrace and we cannot look into their property from our terrace. The proposed extension would 

virtually make our terraces touch each other and would significantly affect our property. For all these 

reasons we are objecting to the existing proposal.

Kind Regards,

Aurelie & Niels Nielsen

gloucester avenue 

147
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